
From: Robert Scharpf
To: commentletters
Subject: A-2239 (A)-(C)
Date: Friday, December 22, 2017 10:31:33 AM

I believe it is unnecessary and  wrong  to add low vulnerability areas to the same control of
water as high vulnerability areas. You are attempting to control a problem that does not exist,
and likely may never exist.
Robert Scharpf
Quartz Hill Vineyard
El Dorado County

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

12-22-17
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